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WSBA ILS Board Meeting  

6/15/2022 at 12:00 p.m. 

 

1. Attendees:  

 

1. Dani Bargala Sanchez, Chair 

2. Bree Black Horse, Chair-Elect 

3. Brenda George, Secretary-Treasurer 

4. Cheyanne Sanders 

5. Jessica Roberts 

6. Dan Rey-Bear 

7. Derek Red Arrow Frank 

8. Drew Pollom 

9. Ethan Jones 

10. Mary Neil 

11. Stefanie Tsosie 

12. Carolyn MacGregor 

 

2. Committee Updates: 

• CLE Committee  

- Danielle Bargala explained that a last-minute decision had been made to remove 

Trent Crable’s CLE session on Makah Whaling Rights and MMPA Waiver 

because Mr. Crable had been unable to supply a response on his availability and 

materials. Dani stated that Tom Schlosser had made significant efforts to find 

someone to speak on the same topic and ultimately could not find anyone on such 

short notice. However, Professor Robert J. Miller will be speaking on McGirt in 

Trent’s place. Bree Black Horse asked why the replacement decision was made 

late. Brenda and Dani stated that they were holding out hope that Trent would be 

able to speak on the matter, and Dani stated further that the group also wanted to 

provide ample opportunity to Native American lawyer speakers as that was an 

expressed priority of the Committee and the Board. 

- Derek asked if there would be a prayer both days of the presentation. Dani 

confirmed that there would be, and offered that Ms. Charlotte Williams could be 

available both days. Dani explained that she would do a quick introduction on the 

first day and then turn it over to Derek as the MC. 

3. Other Matters: 

• Dani reminded the group that the Indian Law Section election is live.  

• Brenda stated that WSBA requires Sections to approve minutes, even if that is not 

specifically in our bylaws it is in another section of WSBA rules. Brenda stated that 

she would review and send that out to the group with the minutes from her full term, 

going back to October 1, 2021. Dani stated that all meeting minutes would be 

reviewed at the July meeting. 

• Dani stated that the Young Lawyer Liaison position has one interested applicant, but 

there is an issue with the application. 

 

4. Next Meeting date: July 20, 2022. 


